SANT URSULA

ACADEMY

6" and 7" grade girls, you’re invited to:

MAY 6, 2016 5:00-9:00 PM

We have planned several fun activities to help you
get acquainted with Saint Ursula Academy.

Try Zumba, tie-dye a t-shirt,
participate in a cool science experiment, play games, win prizes, meet girls
from around the city and MORE!

This FREE event is open to current 6™ and 7" grade girls.
Dinner will be provided.

Parents are invited to a Q & A session from 5:15 - 6pm
with optional tours from 6 — 6:30 pm.

Please RSVP to mdellecave@saintursula.org
by April 29 to reserve your spot!

We hope to see you, it's going to be a PAWesome night!




